BRAINTREE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Food & Nutrition Services Department

128 Town St.

Braintree, MA 02184                                                    

Telephone 781-380-0144

Fax 781-380-0154

May 27, 2014
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you for another great year of serving lunches to the students of St. Francis of Assisi School.

Please note that any positive (or negative) balance left in your child’s account will carry over to next year. If your child will not be attending St. Francis next year and you have a positive balance you may request a refund of the money or you may request the money be transferred to a younger sibling’s account. To request a refund, please contact me in writing using e-mail or postal mail and include your name, your child’s name and ID number and an address where you would like the refund sent. To request a transfer, please notify me in writing via e-mail or postal mail and include the names and ID numbers of both the child you wish to transfer funds from, and the name of the child you wish to transfer funds to. 
All negative balances must be paid by the end of the school year.

As always, if you have any questions or comments about the lunch program, please feel free to contact me. 
We wish you a relaxing and safe summer and look forward to serving you next year.

Sincerely,

Megan Ahrenholz, RD

Director of Food & Nutrition Services

Megan Ahrenholz, RD


Director of Food & Nutrition Services


mahrenholz@braintreema.gov








Carole Harvey


Administrative Assistant








